Principal Notes 1-10-25
Important Dates: 
January 20th- No School
January 23rd- Multicultural Family Night 4:30-6:30
A Special Day at Sunset Heights!
Today was an incredible day at Sunset Heights Elementary as we welcomed some very special visitors to our school! Senator Maggie Hassan, Mayor Donchess, members of the Nashua School Board, and Superintendent Andrade joined us to celebrate our tremendous achievement of being named a National Distinguished School.
We gathered in the cafeteria, where students had the chance to learn about what a Senator does, ask thoughtful questions, and be recognized for their hard work. Our special guests then toured our wonderful school and saw firsthand the amazing things our teachers, staff, and students accomplish every day.
I was especially impressed by how welcoming, attentive, and engaged our students were throughout the visit. It was a proud moment to see our school community shine.
Thank you, families, for sharing your amazing children with us and for being part of what makes Sunset Heights such a special place!
Multicultural Family Night Event:
We are excited to invite you all to our upcoming Multicultural Night on January 23 from 4:30-6:30 here at Sunset Heights!  For this event we’d like create at least two raffle baskets: a Game Night Basket and an Arts & Crafts Basket!
Here’s how you can help:
Donate items, if you are able, for either theme, such as:
Game Night Basket Ideas
1. Board or card games (e.g., Monopoly, Uno, Phase 10)
1. Snacks (popcorn, candy) or beverages (soda, hot cocoa)
1. Cozy blankets or pillows
1. Gift cards to game stores or family-friendly restaurants
Arts & Crafts Basket Ideas
1. Crayons, markers, paints, or brushes
1. Craft kits (e.g., jewelry-making, origami)
1. Sketchbooks or construction paper
1. Glue, scissors, stickers, or craft store gift cards
Please send donations to the front office or your child’s teacher by Friday, 1/17/2025, labeled with the basket name.  This is NOT mandatory!
[bookmark: _GoBack]Thank you for helping us make this event special for our community!
Food Insecurity Assistance:
If you or your family need food assistance, please don’t hesitate to contact our school guidance counselor, Mary Beth Thompson, at thompsonma@nashua.edu. We’re here to help!

